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PRESIDENT’S GREETING
Welcome to the 2024-25 Philadelphia Orthopaedic Society Program! We are now 
in our 111th year, and we are looking forward to a great one.

Many thanks to Teri Wiseley, Joe Rosenblatt, and the rest of our Board members 
for their hard work and leadership last year. As we continued to emerge from the 
pandemic, last year was one of our best, with a tremendous program put together 
by Christina Gutowski. I continue to be humbled by the time and commitment of 

our Board members despite their busy practices and schedules, and I cannot express enough gratitude to 
the program directors and chairs of all six residency programs in the Philadelphia area for their support 
and encouraging their trainees to prioritize attendance at our meetings. We have an extraordinary 
situation here in Philly, and it’s thanks to all of you that we continue to grow. 

I am extremely excited for our program this year. Michael Messina has put together a fantastic series of 
lectures, with topics that are both unique and poignant, to be given by some of the brightest leaders in 
our field. Please check the schedule to make sure you are up to date and able to attend. We continue to 
encourage attendees to spend some time connecting with each other as well as attending surgeons from 
the area during the cocktail hour prior to each lecture- it is this opportunity that truly sets our Society 
apart from any other in the country. 

I would like to announce an exciting new venue for our program this year! We will be hosting the 
meeting from the exquisite Pyramid Club, located at 1735 Market Street, 52 floors above the bustling 
noise and traffic, with magnificent views of the City of Brotherly Love. We are very grateful for the 
hospitality shown to us by Rodeph Shalom Synagogue for the past two years, but we are hoping the new 
venue provides a bit of a fresh experience for our membership. Centrally located with abundant parking 
nearby, we will again be providing plenty of food and drink for all those in attendance.

We will continue to support and grow our presence on social media, and as has always been the 
case, members are encouraged to share good news, special interests and worthy community service 
information in our monthly newsletter. If you have anything you would like to have spotlighted in the 
newsletter, please send it along to Teri Wiseley: admin@phillyortho.org. Please include photos if you 
can!

Again, thank you all for continuing to make the Philadelphia Orthopaedic Society a wonderful place 
for all of us to engage in education and collegiality. I am proud to count each of you as friends and 
colleagues, and I look forward to a great year!

Most sincerely,

Eric
Eric Levicoff, MD



PROGR AM CHAIR’S REPORT

It is with great pleasure that I will be serving as your program chair for the 
Philadelphia Orthopaedic Society for the 2024-2025 academic year.  I think 
we have a fantastic lecture schedule in the works for what should be a very 
fun and thought-provoking year. 

Our first lecture this year will be the 12th annual John J McPhilemy lecture 
which will take place on September 9th, 2024.  We will be welcoming Dr. 
Howard Routman who will be joining us from southern Florida where he is 
an expert reconstructive shoulder surgeon at Atlantis Othropaedics. He also 

serves as the program director of the University of Miami Miller School of Medicine Consortium 
Orthopedic Surgery Residency Program.  He has held numerous leadership roles on national 
associations for shoulder and elbow surgery and has contributed extensively to furthering the 
practice of shoulder surgery through research and publications. Please join me in welcoming Dr. 
Routman as our first speaker in our now location at the Pyramid Club this year for his talk titled, 
“The Future of AI in Shoulder Arthroplasty”.

Michael Messina
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NEWS BRIEFS

New Chair Orthopaedic Surgery at Penn
Benjamin “Kyle” Potter, MD, FACS, has been named chair of the Department 
of Orthopaedic Surgery at Penn Medicine.  Dr. Potter joins the Perelman 
School of Medicine from his position as the Norman M. Rich Professor and 
Chair of the Uniformed Services University — Walter Reed Department 
of Surgery.  Dr. Potter is an internationally renowned physician-leader in 
combat casualty care. 

Retirement
After 39 years of practice in South Philadelphia caring for its wonderful 
people, Andrew Collier, MD, has retired.  Dr. Collier and Kathy, his wife of 46 
years, look forward to travelling, reading and caring for their 2 grandsons, 
Declan Andrew and Kieran Andrew and their soon to be granddaughter.  
Your Philly Ortho friends and colleagues wish you a wonderful retirement.



2024-2025 MEETING SCHEDULE

Announcing Our New Meeting Venue

P H I L A D E L P H I A

1725 Market Street, 52nd Floor 
Philadelphia

September 9, 2024  •  Twelfth Annual John. M. McPhilemy Lecture
“The Future of AI in Shoulder Arthroplasty” — Howard Routman, DO

October 14, 2024  •  Twenty-fourth Annual Howard H. Steel Lecture
“Pediatric Gun Violence” — Marty Herman, MD

November 11, 2024  •  Fourth Annual John L. Esterhai Lecture
Lessons Learned from the Care of Combat-Wounded and Military Amputees 

Benjamin Potter, MD, FACS

December 9, 2024  •  Twenty-Second Annual Steinberg-Lotke Lecture
TBD

January 2025  (No Program)

February 10, 2025  •  Twelfth Annual Richard H. Rothman Lecture
Twenty Years as an Orthopaedic Residency Director, Lessons Learned — James Purtill, MD

March 2025  (No Program)

April 14, 2025  •  Seventeenth Annual Parviz Kambin Lecture
Leveraging Technology to Optimize Surgical Readiness: The ORtelligence Experience 

Derek Donegan, MD

May 1, 2025  •  Twenty-Fourth Annual Snyder/Gregg Resident Bowl
Program Facilitator – Christina Gutowski, MD
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2024-2025 DUES STATEMENT

Your Board Members are pleased to offer you a discount, if you elect to prepay for all 
seven programs for the 2024-2025 academic year.

Dues for 2024-2025 academic year	 $200.00

Meeting reservation fee for members per program	 $455.00 
($ 65.00 x 7 meetings)
Less prepaid member discount	 $–45.50

Prepayment for all 7 meetings	 $409.50

Enclosed please find:

My dues for 2024-2025	 $200.00� _________ 

Prepayment for all seven programs (less discount)	 $409.50� _________

Total for dues and dinners	 $609.50

TOTAL ENCLOSED� $ _________

TWO PAYMENT OPTIONS:  �1) Check payable to the “Philadelphia Orthopaedic Society” 
2)  PayPal at www.phillyortho.org

Please complete and return this form whether you pay by check or online:

Name

Mailing Address

City, State, Zip

Phone	 Email

If paying by check, please return this statement with your payment to::
Philadelphia Orthopaedic Society, 308 Rolling Creek Road, Swarthmore, PA  19081

PLEASE take a moment to complete/update your information and return this form OR 
simply email Teri Wiseley at admin@phillyortho.org with your current contact details.

We are trying to compile an accurate and complete membership database.
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The Twelfth Annual John M. McPhilemy Lecture 
Monday, September 9, 2024 

6:00 p.m. Buffet, 7:00 p.m. Program

“The Future of AI in Shoulder Arthroplasty”

Howard Routman, D.O.
 Atlantis Orthopaedics  

Price: $65 for Members and Emeritus Members 
$90 for Non-members

Please register online at www.phillyortho.org 
Registration deadline Monday, September 2, 2024

RESIDENTS MAY REGISTER THROUGH 
THEIR PROGRAM COORDINATORS
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SEPTEMBER MEETING



Snyder/Gregg Resident Bowl

6

Dr. Rosenblatt with the Slanga Resident Research Award Winner, 
William Johns, MD, Jefferson University Hospital for the project 

entitled “Postoperative Opioid Usage and Disposal Strategies Following 
Arthroscopic Procedures: A Prospective Observational Study.”

Dr. Rosenblatt and Resident Bowl Winner 
Kristofer Bires, MD.

Drs. Davis, Fedorka, Rosenblatt, 
Namdari, Kim, and Raphael



Snyder/Gregg Resident Bowl
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Dr Gutowski introduces the format, moderators and competitors.

The competitors: Drs. Myerson, Mahjoub, Machi, Damore, Morway, Bires



Snyder/Gregg Resident Bowl

8

Thank You To Our Sponsors
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